
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6th December 2016 
 
 
Monsieur Le Premier Ministre 
Hôtel Matignon 
57 rue de Varenne 
75007 Paris  
 

 
May I offer my sincere congratulations on your appointment as Prime 
Minister of France. 
 
I would like to send my personal best wishes to you for the future on 
behalf of the States and the people of the island of Alderney.  I also look 
forward to continuing and improving the excellent working relationship 
between your government and the island of Alderney. 
 
If there is any way I can be of assistance in the future please do not 
hesitate to contact me 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
W Stuart Trought 
President  


